
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Hadley Planning Board will conduct ZOOM Public Hearings on Tuesday June 7, 2022, 

beginning at 6:45pm.  The purpose of the first is to review the application of Joseph Czajkowski 

to construct a dual use solar array of approx. 450Kw of Shattuck Road. Project will be for 1116 

solar panels and will the ground under will be used for agricultural purposes. The second hearing 

will be to adjust the Planning Board fees for Special Permits: fee will become cost of legal ad 

plus cost of mailings plus 10% for admin purposes. Plans and fee schedule are available by 

emailing: Planning@hadleyma.org; or visit Town Clerk’s office during normal business hours. 
Details for internet and dial-up connections for the ZOOM meeting will be available on the Planning 

Board agenda when posted. To follow the Planning Board agenda, go to: www.hadleyma.org;   then 

go to “Government” tab; click on “Town Clerk” and go to “Agendas”  

 

James J. Maksimoski   

Chairman 
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